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Deputy honored by Knights of Columbus

Friday, August 19, 2016

Caddo Sheriff's Detective Jared Marshall received the First Responder Award from the Knights of Columbus
during a dinner on Wednesday at Jan's River Restaurant.

The organization sought to recognize a deputy who sets an example for others and exhibits a superior work
performance. 

Marshall joined the Sheriff's Office in 2004 and has worked in Security at Caddo Correctional Center and in
Youth Services/Investigations. In addition to serving as a Youth Services detective, he is an investigator on the
Internet Crimes against Children Task Force. He is an advocate for children and has successfully investigated
and arrested numerous suspects for crimes against youths. 
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